
I am all too familiar with end of life care, taking care of my mother with Alzheimer's. It was my job to see 
that she get the best care from me and her health care providers. She deserved the right to have her 
advance directive abided by. She was happy and relatively healthy until her last week of life.  
Please protect individuals when they are the most vulnerable. 
Right now, Oregon's advance directive allows me choices as far as what kind of care I want at the end of 
life. 
HB 4135 endangers my choices by removing the advance directive from statute.  
Please protect my healthcare choices by voting no on HB 4135. 
 
Loretta DeJarnatt 
Madras, Oregon  

 


